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Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you so much to everyone who 

joined us for our Macmillan Coffee 

Afternoon.  We raised a fantastic £179 

for this very worthy cause. 

Year 1 Reading Breakfast 

All Year 1 parents are invited to join us, with 

their children, in class on Wednesday 2nd 

October to share a book with their child and 

enjoy breakfast together.  Adults must stay 

with their child and children cannot be left 

along in school before 8.40am. 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now available on DOJO and the school 

website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Author Visit 

On Monday the children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be 

visited by author Sean Perkins.  Sean has 

visited us before and the children really 

enjoyed listening to his stories.  After 

the sessions, the children will bring an 

order form home, with the opportunity to 

buy a signed copy Sean’s new book. 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 90.1% 

Rec - 96.7% 

Yr 1 -96.4% 

Yr 2 - 90% 

Yr 3 - 98.4% 

Yr 4 - 100% 

Yr 5 - 94.6% 

Yr 6 - 93.9% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4, again! 


